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Dear OLC Students: 

 
The OLC Financial Aid Office is pleased to announce our new automated verification solution 

called ProVerifier+, powered by ProEducation Solutions. If your FAFSA application is selected 

for verification by the U.S Department of Education, you will receive an introductory email to 

your OLC Email address that is assigned to you.  We have started using ProVerifier+ for 

verification 08/01/2020.  

 
What Happens Next? 
A custom school link will be included in the introductory communication inviting you to access 

the ProVerify system. You will need to do the following: 

 
 Confirm your identity (authentication). 

 Create a secure password. 

 Access your Documents and begin the verification process (this includes the 

completion of online forms). 

 
Upon receipt of all required documents, the automated verification process will begin. Students 

will be notified via email or text if there are any questions or if any additional documentation is 

required. 

Once verification has been completed, the Financial Aid Office can send your updated 
information to the Department of Education.  Once they receive it, they will then reply back with 
your Financial Aid award information.  Such as, EFC and Pell Amounts.   

Then, our next steps are: 

1. Verifying your enrollment in Pell eligible classes listed on your degree status sheet within 
the Registrar’s Office.  

2. Check attendance for each eligible class you are enrolled. 

3. Send out award letters. 

4. Then send the award amount to the Student Accounts Office for bill payment and if 
applicable, student refunds.  PELL Disbursement is at the end of the 8th week of classes. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the OLC Financial Aid Office. 

 

Thank you, 

Oglala Lakota College Financial Aid Office 


